
Country Club Hills/Twin Lakes Neighborhood Association Meeting Minutes
                Date: March 23, 2015                               Location: 840 Yorkshire Dr.

Welcome and Call to Order: Attending: Roy Baldridge, Jen Gast, Becky Butterfield, Brandon 
Miller, Esther Baldridge and Craig Kohli

Secretary’s Report: The Secretary’s Report for the January 26, 2015 meeting was accepted by
general consent.

Treasurer’s Report: The checking account balance is $5,773.88 plus an additional $290 to be 
deposited. There are 114 households as paid members in the first quarter of the year, which is 
the most in the last 5 years. Thanks go out to all neighbors who pay membership dues! 

The Treasurer’s Report was accepted by general consent. 

Website Update: Special thanks go out to Brandon for his work on our CCHTL website in a 
moment’s notice. The website is now up-to-date also and can be accessed by smartphones and
i-pads.

2015 Road Construction Report: Ron Miller was not present to report on what the Township 
will do. Kirk Slusher supports the puddle issue at Yorkshire and Barnsbury. He also supports the
bridgework issue. 

Neighbors can call the Township with concerns about potholes. 

Valley Way Park Issues: Roy and Ron will check on new sink holes in the Spring.

The dead trees will be addressed in the Summer.  

Spring Clean-up: Date: May 2 at 9 a.m. at the Gateway. Clean-up will also take place at the 
Valley Way Park and along Reservoir Rd. All neighbors are encouraged to participate.

Annual Garage Sale: Dates: June 4 - 6. Jen will have the dates put on the signs to place at the 
Gateways. She will also have an ad placed in The Lima News.  She will get Brandon a list of 
addresses and items to post on the website. She will also get that information to Roy by May 28 
so that he can make a flyer with a map and lists of items. Ted and Carol Nusbaum will help 
distribute them.

Neighborhood Concerns: There are concerns of trash in the streets. It will be noted in the 
Newsletter. 

CCHTL Newsletter: Deadline for the June Newsletter is May 23.



For the Good of the Order: NEXT MEETING: MAY 18, 2015 (to not conflict with Memorial 
Day) AT 7:00 P.M. AT ROY’S HOUSE, 840 YORKSHIRE DR. Please encourage neighbors to
attend. 

Adjournment: Meeting adjourned by general consent at 7:30 p.m. Minutes prepared by Becky 
Butterfield.  

 

  


